
As a rider in Oregon for 13 years, I heartily support this measure. It is a safety factor, a traffic reducer, a gas saver, and an engine 
damage preventer for most motorcycles. Most of Europe as well as at least two of the United States have recognized such benefits 
for some time. Such legislation allows a helpful option for riders to use, and everyone benefits to some degree.


